
 
 
 
 

LAKEVIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
Intermediate School Supply List 

2024 - 2025 
                                                                                      

 
This list represents the basic supply list of materials needed in the Intermediate Grades 4 – 7. Additional 
items may be requested by individual teachers in September. All the supplies must be labelled with 
your child’s name or initials. 
 
The list can be found on the school website:  https://lakeview.burnabyschools.ca/ 
 
Supply List for all Intermediate Grades: 
 

1. 20 HB pencils (bring 3 – 5 to school at a time) 
2. 3 soft white Erasers (bring one to school) 
3. 1 pencil sharpener (with container to catch shavings) 
4. 2 blue or black ballpoint pens 
5. 2 red ballpoint pens 
6. 1 package of fine tip felt markers 
7. 3 black Sharpies 
8. 3 black extra fine pens (fine-liner) 
9. 3 glue sticks (40g, not coloured – one per term) 
10. 1 set of pencil crayons (24 colours, pre-sharpened) 
11. 2 standout highlighters 
12. 1 pair of pointed 7” scissors 
13. 3 clear plastic ruler (30 cm long, marked in mm) – not flexible 
14. 150 – 200 pages of 3 holed ruled paper 
15. 1 plastic supply box (no bigger than a Girl Guide Cookie Box) 
16. 1 box of tissues (for class use throughout the year) 
17. 1 math set (compass and protractor) – Grades 5, 6 & 7 only 
18. 4 one inch binders (maximum 1 inch thick) 
19. 1 package of index dividers (assorted colours, 8 per package) 
20. 1 package of graph paper (Grades 4/5) 
21. 2 packages of graph paper (Grades 6/7) 
22. 1 package of oil pastels 
23. 1 basic calculator 
24. 4 dry erase markers 
25. 1 Duotang 

 
Intermediate students are required to change for PE classes for personal hygiene and safety reasons; 
therefore, students will need the following which will be kept at the school. 
 

1. 1 t-shirt and 1 pair of shorts 
2. 1 pair of running shoes 
3. 1 bag for storing and carrying trip (no plastic bags) 
 

Please do not purchase an individual student planner, this will be purchased online from the school in 
September 2024. 
 


